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Welcome to our December newsletter! As we embrace the festive season, I'm delighted to 
share with you the wonderful experiences and upcoming events that are making this time 
of year truly special for our pupils.
On Monday 2nd December, our entire school embarked on a magical journey to Warwick 
Arts Centre, where we were treated to a delightful performance of Julia Donaldson's "The 
Smeds and The Smoos". The children were absolutely captivated by the show, and it was 
heartwarming to see their faces light up with joy and wonder.

I'd like to extend a heartfelt thank you to all the parents and staff who contributed to the 
success of our PTA Christmas Fayre. Your dedication and support are truly appreciated. 
Remember, there's still time to purchase raffle tickets before the draw at the end of term –
don't miss out on your chance to win! I would like to also say a huge thank you to the PTA, 
on behalf of the staff and children at Emscote, for their recent purchase of new rugs for 
each classroom. The children and staff are extremely grateful. 

Our youngest pupils in EYFS and Year 1 have already spread Christmas cheer with their 
delightful performances to pre-school children, parents, and carers. Their enthusiasm and 
hard work were evident in every moment of their show. Thank you to the staff for working 
so hard to support the children. We collected donations afterwards for Myton Hospice and 
if anyone would like to add to these donations, please see the link below.
https://www.mytonhospice.org/how-you-can-support-us-2/donate/

This week we have enjoyed some wonderful musical performances. Parents of our talented 
violinists were  invited this week to join us for a special Christmas assembly on Monday and 
Year Two hosted their carol service at the church on Tuesday evening. These events were 
truly wonderful celebrations of our pupils’ talents and the spirit of the season.

Last week, our pupils participated in a Santa Dash, combining festive fun with physical 
activity – a perfect way to channel their excitement as we approach the holidays.

On a more serious note, I must address two important matters. Firstly, we continue to 
receive reports of dangerous and obstructive parking outside the school. Please refrain 
from parking on the yellow zigzags or double parking in the lay-by. The safety of our pupils 
is paramount, and we appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

 

https://www.mytonhospice.org/how-you-can-support-us-2/donate/


Secondly, a reminder about punctuality: our school gate opens at 8:35, with registration at 
8:40. Pupils arriving after this time will be marked as late, and their dinners must be 
ordered via the office. If you have an urgent message for the same day, please contact the 
school office or speak to a member of SLT at the gate, as teachers are unavailable in the 
mornings but are available after school.

As we continue through this festive period, let's work together to ensure it's a safe, joyous, 
and memorable time for all our pupils. Your support and engagement in our school 
community are invaluable, and we're grateful for your continued partnership.

Mrs Nicol
Head of School

Dates for the Diary 2024/5

Wec 11th Dec Year 1 Christmas Production 10am and 2pm

Fri 13th Dec
Reception Year Christmas Craft 
Day

Parents welcome to join us for 9.30am 
or 1.30pm session. Please indicate via 
T2P form which session you will be 
attending.

Mon 16th Dec Christmas Church Service 
Parents welcome to join us in at All 
Saints Church from 9.15am

Mon 16th Dec Book Share Afternoon 
Parents welcome to join us from 
2.30pm before collecting children to 
have a look through their child's work

Wed 18th Dec
Christmas Lunch and Christmas 
Jumper Day

Children can wear their Christmas 
jumpers to school. £1 donation to Save 
the Children.

Fri 20th Dec Last Day of Term

Mon 6th Jan Inset Day

Tues 7th Jan Children return to school

Mon 3rd Feb Y1 Phonics Meeting 
2.30pm in the school hall on Monday 
3rd February 2025.

Mon 17th - 21st Feb Half Term Holiday

Mon 24th Feb Children Return to School





Reception and Junior School Applications 2025 

Just a reminder that the deadline for parents and carers to submit their application 

for a Reception or a Year 3 Junior School place in September next year is 15 

January 2025. Please visit the link if you are yet to apply 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/primaryplace 

Job Vacancy - Relief Group Leader based at St John's House

Warwick Closing Date: 7 Jan 2025 

Salary: £15.58 per hour Brief details: Work with Heritage and Culture Warwickshire's 

(HCW) Learning and Community

Engagement Team on a zero hours contract basis to deliver their school workshop 

programme. HCW is looking for individuals who enjoy working with people and are 

friendly and welcoming. Good organisational and time keeping skills will help you 

succeed in this role. Teamworking and communication is key to this role. Willingness 

to deliver workshops in schools around the county is key for this round of 

recruitment. 

For more information please visit Relief Group Leader - School Workshop Delivery 

job with Warwickshire County Council | 216535 or search for Relief Group Leader, ref 

0860268dwp, on WM Jobs (wmjobs.co.uk)

Connect for Health – Warwickshire School Nursing Service Newsletter

As we move into the colder months, we’re sharing information about flu vaccines for 

children, ice safety and winter water safety reminders, and toy safety during gifting 

season. Following a recent inquest, we have also included some vital information for 

schools regarding their auto-injector policies for children and young people. 

If your school or your family needs further support with any of the information raised 

in this newsletter, please contact your school nursing service or make a referral.

https://www.compass-uk.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/12/C4H-Parent-and-Schools-

Newsletter.-December-2024_compressed.pdf

Welcome to your early years newsletter

In this issue, we have lots of books recommendations from our Writer in 

Residence Patrice Lawrence, plus ideas about what to read after Winnie the Witch. 

You can find out how a librarian creates positive reading moments... and more!

https://elinkeu.clickdimensions.com/m/1/11332944/p1-b24331-

0b9552451bf94188afb28d98ace3ebb7/1/412/443502ad-67bc-4cc6-91bf-

2f3e42f34d1b

https://www.compass-uk.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/12/C4H-Parent-and-Schools-Newsletter.-December-2024_compressed.pdf
https://elinkeu.clickdimensions.com/m/1/11332944/p1-b24331-0b9552451bf94188afb28d98ace3ebb7/1/412/443502ad-67bc-4cc6-91bf-2f3e42f34d1b



































